
 
 
 
 
Mr Troy Green 
General Manager 
Tweed Shire Council 
 
 
 
Dear Troy 
 
I am writing to you to request $5000 Cash in Gold Sponsorship from Tweed Shire 
Council for BEATS 2018.  This is the level of sponsorship that the Council has 
generously provided in previous years. 
 
The Board of the Murwillumbah and District Business Chamber is very excited 
about organising BEATS 2018 as it will be a tri chamber event.  We have formed a 
BEATS committee comprising members of Murwillumbah, Tweed and Kingscliff 
chambers. 
 
We aim to grow the event next year in terms of the number of applicants, the 
amount of sponsorship received, and the number of attendees at our Gala night. 
 
The BEATS committee has advertised the position of Sponsorship Project Officer 
just recently.  We are employing a dedicated person to pursue sponsorship from 
businesses, both cash and in kind, for BEATS 2018. 
 
I hope that Council is able to kick start our sponsorship campaign with a Gold 
Sponsorship for 2018. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Helen Stubbin 
Vice President 
MDBC 
 
 
 
 


